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Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
2300 Yonge Street 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
April 23, 2020  
 
Dear Ms. Long, 
 
 
Re: Orangeville Hydro - IRM Rate Deferral 2020 IRM Application for Electricity Distribution Rates 
(EB-2019-0060)  
 
As instructed in Decision and Rate Order file EB-2019-0060 received on April 16, 2020, 
Orangeville Hydro intends to postpone the implementation of the May 1st, 2020 Tariff of Rates 
and Charges set out in Schedule A of this Decision and Rate Order until November 1st, 2020. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 
amy.long@orangevillehydro.on.ca or 519-942-8000 ext 235. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
Original Signed by 
 
 
Amy Long 
Chief Financial Officer 
Orangeville Hydro Limited 
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